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Mail in voting is vital for many communities within Oregon.  To repeal this would be to 

deny people within our state the ability to vote.  Myself and those around me would 

be apart of the impacted community as we are hardworking, full time employees who 

do not always have the luxury of taking specific days off.  This would also impact my 

grandparents as they cannot drive without the aid of one of their family members 

(who also have full time jobs that need to be prioritized).  This will have an impact on 

all communities across the state, both generationally and financially, as well as many, 

many other communities.  This is not the direction I want to see my state heading.  It 

is important for me that all opinions are heard and validated, not just those who are 

lucky enough to get time off work to participate in in-person voting. 


